Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Change of Pastoral Care Staff for Kelso and Jedburgh Houses

Mr Dowling retires from teaching on Thursday 23" October. We wish Mr Dowling all the best for a
long, happy and healthy retirement.

From Friday 24" October the following chances of Pupil Support staff will come into effect:

e Ms Sellar from our Science Department will be the Pastoral Care teacher for young people in
Jedburgh.
e Ms McSween from PE will be the Pastoral Care teacher for the young people in Kelso house.

These arrangements will be in place until further notice.

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss the new arrangements in more detail.

Yours faithfully,

Mr L Kerr

Depute Head Teacher



